Embassy of the Republic of Angola in Greece

To

Mr. Soutiris Moussouris

President of the

Hellenic African Chamber of Commerce and Development
Athens

Letter. No. 38/EMB.REP.ANG.GR/15
Athens, September 10t, 2015

Subject: Business Forum and Investment Opportunities in the Province of Huila (Invest
Huila 2015)

Dear Mr. Moussouris,

We heret;y, have the honour to forward a letter from the Governor of the Angolan Province -
of Huila, regarding the Organization of the 1st Edition of the Business Forum and
Investment Opportunities in the referred Province, to be held on October 16th and 17th, at
the conference hall of the Hotel Serra da Chela ( http://www.serradachelahotel.com ).

Aiming to mobilize the greatest possible interest of potential investors, we kindly request,
once again, your good services in order to disclosure the “investhuila” forum to the
members of the Hellenic African Chamber of Commerce and Development.

Please find attached the full program of the event. Additional information can be found at
www.investhuila.com, email: geral@investhuila.com.

Interested companies are welcomed to contact the Embassy of Angola in Athens, by phone
2106898681, 2 or by email info@angolanembassy.gr.
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The Embassy of the Republic of Angola in Athens takes this opportunity to'reiterate the
assurances of its consideration and esteem. ool S (@]
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Isabel Mercedes daSilva Feij
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